
AGENDA ITEM 4 

Please see below a question for Tavistock Town Council as raised by Ms H Brignall, representing 

Tavistock Pride; 

On behalf of the Tavi Pride team, I would like to ask why Tavistock Town Council does not simply 

adopt the same flag flying policy which has been set out by our national government (and adopted 

by other local town councils) which specifically names the rainbow flag as not needing consent, 

thereby eliminating the possibility of setting a precedent to other groups? 

 


